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Dear Members and Friends,

Thank you for your support of the Institute for Jewish Ideas and Ideals. Your partnership has

enabled the Institute to reach thousands of people worldwide through our website,

publications, youtube channel, classes, Sephardic Initiative, University Network...and more.

The Institute fosters an intellectually vibrant, compassionate and inclusive Orthodox Judaism.

Founded in 2007, the Institute continues to be a voice of reason, idealism and commitment to

Jewish tradition.

The Institute depends on your support. Please stand with us at this critical time.

You may contribute by clicking on this link: https://www.jewishideas.org/donate-now. Or you

may send your check to Institute for Jewish Ideas and Ideals, 2 West 70th Street, New York,

NY  10023. If you wish to contribute securities, please contact us at info@jewishideas.org for

details.

Thanks very much for your prompt and generous support.

                    Rabbi Marc D. Angel, Director

                    Rabbi Hayyim Angel, National Scholar
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